EI Pa NATURAL GAS P. 0. BOX 950
SO COMPANY FARMINGTCM. NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE: £05-0.25-2841

November 15, 1976

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: EI1 Paso Natural Gas Company
Jicarilla 67 #6 (PC)
H 19-25N-5W
Dear Mr. Kendrick:
We are in receipt of your letter dated November 12, 1976 concerning
the interzonal communication within the referenced dually completed
well.

The conditions of the well will be analyzed and appropriate actions
will be instigated in order to comply with your directive.

Yours truly,
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W. D. Dawson

Chief Division Drilling Engineer
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